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Please Complete: then
1) mail to: 	FFS Music Mart
	 Barbara Emerson, Director
	 74 Doncaster Lane
	 Bluffton, SC 29909
or
2) fax: 	 866-538-9044
or
3) call 	 843-271-6001
	 or 888-448-7429
or
4) email: 	 johnejazz@sc.rr.com

Make check payable to:
	 The Four Freshmen Society, Inc.

  In 1979, the Airmen of Note under the direction of 
Dave Steinmeyer had a concert at Constitution Hall in 
Washington, D.C.  They had, as their guests, The Four 
Freshmen (group 6).  That concert was preserved from 
the sound board by Dave Barnes.  It was then cleaned 
up by Paul Halac.  The result was a “new” CD of the Four 
Freshmen Live at Constitution Hall in 1979, backed by the 
Airmen of Note, the premier jazz ensemble of the U.S. Air 
Force.  The Music Mart has embarked on a plan to find 
and release these rare recordings, particularly in years 
when there is no new CD from the Freshmen themselves.  
While the Society has done this in the past, we will now 
try to be more aggressive in this endeavor.  We hope to 
have a “new” CD ready for each convention.  We hope 
you enjoy this new material.        Barbara Emerson
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